NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM
CITY OF JOHNSON CITY, TEXAS
CITY COUNCIL

A quorum of the City of Johnson City City Council may be present on Monday, October 23, 2023
at 5:30 p.m. in the Community Park Event Center, 620 N. Nugent Ave., Johnson City, Texas
78636. This is an open meeting, subject to the open meeting laws of the State of Texas.

1. Town Hall Meeting to receive information on and ask questions about the Total Solar

Eclipse occurring on April 8, 2024.

Note: A quorum of the City Council may or _may not be present at this event. City
Councilmembers may engage in discussion pertaining to future City Council action; however
action will be taken by the City Council at this event.

I certify that this Notice was posted on or before October 20, 2023 at 5:00 p.m.

@Aﬁ!\/\laﬁ.@f”guﬂ

Wl“ri:t"ney Walston
City Secretary
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